WGNE-1480 KC

P. O. BOX 9178, PANAMA CITY BEACH, FLORIDA * PHONE 904-234-2074

September 27, 1965

Mr. S.R. Morss

R.R. #3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your letter reporting the reception of tests

signals from this new radio station. Verification is made

herewith.

WGNE radio has been on the air since June 25, of this year.

We are a 500 watt daytimer, with a top forty format. Pre-

sently, we are enjoying a smash success locally, since, we
—

filled a gap in radio here in this area. Our only complaint
thus far has been that we are a daytimer.

Since Panama City Beach, Florida, doesn't enjoy the fame

of some Florida resorts, I am enclosing some of our Chamber

of Commerce literature. Perhaps it will entice you to accept
my personal invitation to visit us at your earliest opportunity.

Very truly yours,

\a>i;;m, /éga,zia

Jim L. Bates, Chief Engineer
MGNE Radio
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ENCLOSURE




